
 

  

OUR 2018 HONOREE, JULIETTE OKOTE-EBOH, IS BEING INTERVIEWED BY THE 

FOLLOWING YOUNG LEADERS, SUPPORTED BY TWO CRITICAL PROGRAMS IN THE 

DETROIT AREA. 
 
 
The New Foster Care is a non-profit 
organization based in Southeast Michigan 
that exists to increase awareness and 
make a measurable impact on the foster 
care system through collaboration and 
connection. TNFC works with faith-based organizations and the community to serve 
youth who are transitioning out of foster care, provide supports to foster and 
adoptive families and services to families at-risk before foster care is necessary.  It 
fills gaps, develops permanent relationships and creates positive changes in the 
foster care system, serving over 1,400 people in 2018.  
http://thenewfostercare.org/  
Contact:  Khadija Walker Fobbs, Executive Director, kfobbs@thenewfostercare.org 
 

The New Foster Care is Supporting These Rising Interviewers:  
Arielle Duncan, current Wayne State University freshman 
Markita Terry, recent Wayne State University graduate  
Justin, Southfield Regional Academic High School, Grade 11 
 
 

The Hazel Park Promise Zone and College Access 
Network is committed to revitalizing the Hazel Park 
community by increasing its educational attainment 
and making it an attractive destination for families. 
We do this by offering a tuition-free path to an 
associate's degree to resident graduates of Hazel Park 
Schools and by recruiting and providing college and 
career preparatory programs to support Hazel Park students.  
http://www.hazelparkpromise.com/  
Contact:  Kayla Roney Smith, Executive Director, kayla.roney@hazelparkschools.org  
 
 

The Hazel Park Promise Zone and College Access Network is Supporting 
These Rising Interviewers: 
Alaiya Barnes, Hazel Park Advantage Alternative School, Grade 11 
Alexandria Cessna, Hazel Park High School, Grade 12 
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